
 

 

Wednesday 26 April 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: Kings Coronation - Stay and Learn 
 
Before the Easter Holidays, Mrs White mentioned saving the date for a parent’s 
afternoon of celebrating the Kings Coronation.  
 
On Friday 5 May, we would like to invite parents/carers into school to stay and learn 
with their child. The afternoon will start with a whole school assembly with Mrs White 
setting everyone a challenge. Parents will then go back to the classrooms with their child 
to study and complete the challenge that has been set! 
 
If you can attend, please fill in the following form so we can cater for you. Thank you.  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Muld21g0TUSFRSKJe3Yn289-
ewdzQ7hPvmKz0RQEEnpUNE1WTTIyUzZYMUFHMUJEUERaRDMzOTRPMC4u  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Lucy Richardson 
Operations Manager 
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